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Your invitation to
Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
Community Consultations

Morwell and Latrobe Valley residents, business owners, and emergency services impacted by the
Hazelwood Coal Mine fire are invited by the Board of Inquiry to participate in commmunity consultations.

These consultations are a critical step in helping the Board to understand community
experiences and concerns.

Community members are encouraged to attend one of the following sessions, to meet the
Board members and to share their stories.

Please register for one of the sessions by calling the Recovery Call Centre on 1800 017 777

For more information about the Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry, go to
hazelwoodinquiry.vic.gov.au or call 1300 442 972



